
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…  We are 

continuing to work hard 

in this first semester. 

Students have 

participated in a few 

field trips, but they have 

not forgotten about 

their academic work. 
 

In English Language, 

students have finished 

up all the stories in the 

first unit and are 

currently working on a 

descriptive essay of a 

famous historical figure. 

They are working on 

mastering the writing 

process. We are 

learning to revise our 

own work and peer edit 

others’ essays. We are 

using the computer lab 

to hand in final drafts for 

grading.  
 

In Mathematics,  

We have completed 

the topic of 

multiplication and will 

continue to practice 

throughout the year. 

We are in the midst of 

practicing long division 

and are working on 

understanding all types 

of word problems.  
 

In Social Studies, we are 

continuing to study the 

interactions of the 

Indigenous Peoples and 

the European Explorers. 
 

In Science, we are well 

underway in the weather 

and climate unit. 

Students are 

understanding key 

concepts and working 

individually in 

preparation for 

experiment work.  

Happy October!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


